
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 

Bridge and ramp work tomorrow night 
Temporary closures needed at 2nd and 3rd Streets to install overhead signage 

 

BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (July 31, 2018) – On Wednesday, August 1, the ramp from southbound 

SR 37 to 3rd Street (SR 48) will be closed from 9 p.m. to 2 a.m. for the installation of new 

overhead signs. Warning signs, message boards and law enforcement officers will be in place to 

warn motorists and assist with the closure. 

Also on Wednesday, August 1, there will be intermittent closures of both the eastbound and 

westbound lanes of 2nd Street (SR 45) from 9 p.m. to 2 a.m. for overhead sign installation.  Law 

enforcement will assist with flagging operations during the intermittent closures. 

All construction activity is weather dependent and the schedule is subject to change.  
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